
 

 

 

 

17.3.23 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

CURRICULUM HEADLINES 

These are now available to view on our website: https://www.spjs.org/weekly-

curriculum-headlines.php 

 

CLUBS FOR SUMMER TERM 

Thank you for all your applications for our summer term clubs. Emails were sent out 

earlier this week to let you know whether or not your child has been allocated a 

place in any of our after school clubs. If you are not the Main Payer on your child’s 

ParentPay account, you may wish to check with the main account holder – as they 

will have received the confirmation email. Please make your payment by Friday 

24th March in order to secure your place. Any places which have not been paid 

for by that date will be offered to children on the waiting list. 

 

YEAR 6 REMINDERS 

• Residential Trip & Alternative Activity Days: Just a reminder that the 

remaining balance for these must be paid by Monday 27th March. 

Here is the letter for your reference: 

https://www.spjs.org/static/newscalendar_files/Residential%20%20and%20Activit

y%20Days%20letter%20to%20Y6.pdf 

• Year 6 Leavers Hoodies & Leavers’ Book: Permission to be completed by 12 noon 

Monday 20th March. https://forms.gle/ssnzArApHd9Z7fzC8 

 

SCIENCE SHOWCASE: TUESDAY 21ST MARCH 

Just a reminder that parents are invited into school from 3.30pm next Tuesday to 

have a look at the presentations the children have been working on during science 

week. Once you have collected your child and all children have been dismissed, 

please come in through the allocated doors after 3.30pm: 

Year 3 and Year 6 – Enter the school through playground doors near the office. 

Year 4 and Year 5 – Enter the school through playground doors near the green 

zone. 

It will be busy in school so some waiting should be expected. 



If your child attends STEM Club or Jancett after school club, they will be taken to 

their allocated rooms prior to parents coming into school to safeguard them. 

Homework club and Art club are both cancelled on this day. (STEM club will still be 

going ahead, but will be taking place in the hut rather than in 6S.) 

 

SPECIAL EDUCATIONAL NEEDS (SEND) WORKSHOP – THURSDAY 20th 

APRIL 2023 AT 6PM 

We are fortunate to have the Head of SEND and School Improvement for Sutton 

coming to SPJS to do a presentation for parents about SEND. She will be 

explaining what is meant by SEND, the SEND Code of Practice and what the 

support available looks like in schools and the wider community. She will also talk 

about SEND support plans, funding and transition to different schools. This will be 

a very informative evening and an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may 

have. To reserve a space for 20th April, please fill in the Google Form: 

https://forms.gle/B1QM5sG5VLYAu47D7 

 

POM POM SALE 

A group of Y5 boys have been busy creating Pom Poms in order to raise funds for 

The British Heart Foundation. The Pom Poms will be on sale to children in the 

Pagoda on a Tuesday break time and Friday lunchtime up until Easter. Prices will 

range of 20p to 70p. If your child wishes to purchase a pom pom, please can they 

bring loose change. Thank you. 

 

We hope that you have a restful weekend. 

 

SPJS Team 

 


